March Book Report

The students will be reading a SCIENCE FICTION book this month.  The students need to find a Science Fiction book that is on their reading level.  The chapter book needs to be at least 100 pages long.  The students will have the opportunity to check out books at our school library, or you may help them choose a book at home.  To see some possible book ideas, please visit this website: http://www.colapublib.org/reading/children/sci-fi.html
  When he/she is finished reading the book, he/she will need to write and perform a live newscast (like a TV reporter) about an exciting scene from their book.  The students must write out what they will say (their script) and have it the day the book report is due.  Students should also dress as a reporter would (the best they can) and present their newscast to the class on Wednesday, March 28th.   Extra credit will be awarded to those who really show personality and memorize their script.  The newscast report should only be a 1-2 minutes long.  If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.  
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